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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks: - 98.21% 

Chestnuts: - 92.24% 

Sycamores: - 97.69% 

Redwoods: - 91.52% 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

 

Acorns and Oaks:  “We have done lots of counting and started learning 
a number bonds song this week.  We have started voting for our book at 
story time and I have beaten the teachers at the Challenge words in 
Phonics!” - Olivia 
 

Chestnuts:  “My favourite part of this week was when we did counting 
in maths” - Mason 
 

Sycamores:   “I really enjoyed writing about Paddington Bear this week.  
We have also been watching the film Paddington” - Charlie 
 

Redwoods:  “This week, my favourite bit has been adding and multiplying 
fractions” - Jack 
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   Diary Dates 

 

RESCHEDULED: Wed 5th Feb – 
musical theatre workshop for Redwoods 
(there is no charge for this) Whole 
school performance @3pm on the front 
playground 
 

Wed 6th Feb– Play Leader training 
 

Mon 10th Feb– KS1 Multi Skills festival 
 

HALF TERM 17th-21st Feb 
 

Wed 26th Feb - Sycamores trip to the 
zoo 

Star learners 

Acorns – Alicia 

Oaks – Faith 

Chestnuts – Penny & Ibrahim 

Sycamores – Dylan 

Redwoods – Millie 

 

TT Rock Stars – Paul & Melissa H 

Attendance - Oaks 

Playground Award - Wednesday 

House Cup — Teign & Lemon 

Random Act of Kindness – Fatima 

A message from your Academy Head 
This week has been a very busy one!  You will have seen some exciting insights 

into learning across the school on our Facebook page.  Please take a look 
if you don’t already follow us.  Sycamore class were hosts to visitors from 

other schools and had the opportunity to show off their developing 
mathematical vocabulary.  They were incredibly welcoming and hardworking - 

well done Sycamores.  Redwoods have had great fun learning all about the 
planets and some members of the class were battling the elements during 

their Bikeability sessions!  
 

Please can you ensure that we are informed of changes to phone numbers so 
that we can update our text and ‘head bump’ systems. Many thanks. 


